
Feb 7, 2022 - Principal’s Message, Mrs. Kathy McTaggart
A quick message today as I am seeking some feedback as we begin planning for the 2022-2023
school year.

Survey for Parents of Grade 9-12’s

Now that we have completed half the school year and are starting to turn our thoughts to
planning for next year, the school would like to gather some feedback. The past 2 years we
have utilized the quarters system with our high school courses..

This meant that we had 4 quarters of approximately 43 days each; 2 - 3 hour classes per
quarter.

VS :

a semester system which is made of 2 semesters of 86 days each; 4 - 80 minute classes per
semester

We would like to gather some feedback from parents about what is preferred from your point of
view.

If you are a parent of a student in grade 9, 10, 11 or 12 please take a few moments to answer
the questions in the form below.

Survey - Quarters or Semesters

Basketball

Senior basketball teams play St. A’s here Wednesday night - we would like to invite all of you to
come out and cheer on the teams, as well as support our RECOGNITION NIGHT for MADDI
PEARMAN our Home Town Olympian! Come out and have some fun in your RED and WHITE
colours! Donations to Maddi can also be made at the door
Reminder - Parent Council - Jo(e) Social Media

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLScx0HQCbg6xU9TS6tEnu--6_zRacbRNvQEWlPCJqSNd2IYNeA/viewform?usp=sf_link


Parent Councils from Ponoka Secondary and Ponoka Elementary are pleased to offer any
interested parents an opportunity to attend a session on ‘Parenting and Social Media’ from Jo(e)
Social Media. The session will be a

Ponoka Secondary Campus

February 8, 2022

6:30pm - 8:00pm

Masking and Social Distancing Required

Kathy


